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2018 ANNUAL MONITORING CAMPAIGN

• CONDUCTED ANNUALLY FROM FEBRUARY THRU APRIL

• 134 WELLS RECORDED 

• TRENDS WERE ON PAR WITH PREVIOUS YEARS’ AVERAGES

•MEASURED SOME UNEXPECTED DRAWDOWNS 



UNEXPECTED DRAWDOWN

• MEASUREMENTS AT DEANVILLE WSC WERE NOTICEABLY LOWER THAN 
PREVIOUS YEAR
• WHAT WE DO KNOW:

• WE HAVE TAKEN ADDITIONAL MEASUREMENTS THIS SPRING AND SUMMER

• WATER LEVELS ARE LOWER IN SUMMER DUE TO PEAK DEMAND 

• WELLS ARE STILL CAPABLE OF PROVIDING FOR THEIR CUSTOMERS

• WHAT WE ARE STILL TRYING TO LEARN:
• WHAT CAUSED DRAWDOWN

• SEASONAL WATER LEVEL FLUCTUATIONS

• HYDRAULIC PROPERTIES AT WELL



COMPLIANCE WITH DESIRED FUTURE CONDITIONS



COMPLIANCE WITH PROTECTIVE DRAWDOWN LIMITS



CONTINUING TO EXPAND

BOARD ACTION RECENTLY ADOPTED PROTOCOLS FOR 
EVALUATING COMPLIANCE WITH DFCS AND PDLS. 

ALSO INCLUDED IN THIS DOCUMENT IS PROTOCOL 
FOR MEASURING WATER LEVELS



CONTINUING TO EXPAND



WANT TO ADD YOUR WELL?

IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO ADD YOUR WELL TO THE NETWORK

CONTACT:

BOBBY BAZAN BBAZAN@POSGCD.ORG

AND/OR

RALPH SIFUENTES RSIFUENTES@POSGCD.ORG

OR

CALL 512-455-9900

mailto:bbazan@posgcd.org
mailto:rsifuentes@posgcd.org


IMPROVING TRANSPARENCY


